
God’s People Our Parish  

St. James and St Hugh, Kilbeggan  and Rahugh 

Saturday  Vigil  7.30 p.m.  Kilbeggan     Sunday  9.30 a.m. Rahugh and 11 a.m.  Kilbeggan         

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.  Saturday 10 a.m         Friday  7.30 p.m.  Rahugh               

        Fr. Brendan,  Harbour Rd.  057 9332155  087 2618353   

Confessions Saturday 11 a.m. —12 noon 

brendanfcorrigan@gmail.com        https://www.kilbegganparish.ie 

Come to me, 

all you that 

are weary and 

are carrying 

heavy bur-

dens, and I 

will give you 

rest. Take my 

yoke upon 

you, and learn 

from me; for I 

am gentle and 

humble in 

heart, and you 

will find rest 

for your 

souls. For my 

yoke is easy, 

and my bur-

den is light.” 

Mt.11: 28-30 

 

Make love 

your aim  

1 Cor 14:1 

 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 

7.30 p.m. Sean Daly, Cornaher, Month’s 

Mind 

Sean and Padraig Thornton and de-

ceased family 

Patrick and Elizabeth Morgan 

9.30 a.m.        11 a.m. Ellen and John Craig 

Friday 9.30 a.m. and  7.30 p.m. List of the Dead 
 

Fifth Sunday of Lent  

7.30 p.m.  Paddy Carton and deceased family Loughnagore. 

Michael McMahon, his aunt Eileen, and his grandparents Michael and Ann. 

The Carton Family Shureen. 

9.30 a.m.         11 a.m. Matthew and Ann Nannery, Grangegibbon 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Fr. Kevin McDevitt, who died last 

week. May he rest in peace.   

Plate: €1,715;  Offerings: €280;  Renovation Fund: €990. Thanks to all 

who are so generous.   

A Mass of Thanksgiving for the synodal  process will be held at 

8 p.m. on Tuesday  next here in Kilbeggan .  I hope you will be 

able to attend the Mass  in thanks for this time of listening and 

discernment and to ask for the guidance of the Holy Spirit in 

the task of discerning God’s will in the responses that will be 

received.                                                                                                         

Please return your completed questionnaire before Easter to 

one of the following:   the Synod Box in the Church; the Parochial House; by post to: Dioce-

san Offices, Dublin Road, Mullingar, Co. Westmeath (please mark envelope “Synod Ques-

tionnaire”) or  email to meathsynodalpathway@gmail.com The questionnaire can also be 

downloaded from the Synod page on www.dioceseofmeath.ie  

Thanks to all who came to one of the meetings.  Between the three meetings we had over 

200 who attended. There was a really lively discussion.  

Copies of the questionnaire are available at  the entrances to the Church — please take one 

and reflect on the questions and have your say.  If you wish to add any other comments you 

can  use more paper. 

Thanking all mothers for their 
love and sacrifices, for their 
support and understanding, 
their generosity and good-
ness. 



is on sale at the entrance €2.50. Please put money in collection tables. 

The Parish Hospitality Group are able to resume providing re-

freshments in the Parish Centre after Funeral Masses now that 

the Covid Restrictions have been lifted. New volunteers are wel-

come. It means a great deal to families to have this service 

from the parish and was missed during Covid. 

We are able to celebrate Cemetery Sunday in The Relic this Year 

after a long break with  Covid . Please let your families know it 

will be celebrated at 3 p.m. with prayers on the last Sunday of 

July as usual . This year it is the 31st of July. 

Trocaire Boxes are available in the Church .  

Charity Shop Clearance 

Sale of Ladies  and Gents 

Winter Clothing  

Open Tuesday to Saturday  

10 a.m. — 5 p.m.  

I will bring Holy Communion to the 

sick and house bound this week. If 

anyone would like me to call please 

let me know.  

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 12-17th of September led by Bishop Deenihan.      

5 nights full board, Gov.Tax, shrine tax, and travel insurance included from €759. The pil-

grimage this year will be for Hotel Pilgrims only.   Booking forms available from: Joe Walsh 

Tours, 69 O’Connell  St, Dublin 1  Tel: 01-2410800.  or info@joewalshtours.ie 

 First Penance for Scoil an Chlochair  7 p.m. Wednesday 30th  in St. 

James’ Church.  Families welcome. 

Part of the Letter of thanks from Mons. Losif Päulet Bishop of Iasi, Romania, whose diocese is sup-

porting refugees coming from Ukraine. We sent €8,500 from Kilbeggan/Rahugh Parish. 

“ I would like to thank you for the noble gesture of charity and generosity that you have made in the 

name of faith, that of supporting the Ukrainian refugees fleeing the war, but also all those who are in the 

front line to embrace the refugees with their human, spiritual and material support.  

The financial support you sent us has been redirected to our diocesan association Caritas, which is pre-

sent day and night on the border with Ukraine, and to all our parishes, which are close to the border with 

Ukraine and which offer unconditional support to all refugees.  

Together with all my collaborators, I want to assure you of our appreciation and our fraternal prayer, and 

I invoke God's blessing and mercy on all the people of Ireland, but especially on the diocese which you 

pastorate and serve with such devotion.” 


